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	Professor Andy Downton, Pro-Vice-Chancellor (Academic Standards) 
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	Richard Murphy, Martin Harris, Liz Warr, Rachel Fletcher, Jackie Masterson, Colette Coleman, Maria Fasli
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	1.
	Minutes
	
	

	
	Approved
	Minutes of the meeting held on 22 February 2006. 
	

	
	
	
	

	2
	Matter Arising
	

	
	
	

	
	
	(a) Student Satisfaction Survey (SSS)
	

	
	
	The Chair reported that the online participation rate has successfully increased to 40% as opposed to 26% last year.
	18/06

	
	
	(b) Learning and Teaching Day
	

	
	
	The Learning and Teaching Day will take place on the 11th July and will be advertised this week.  This year the theme will be Assessment and Feedback and the keynote speaker will be Professor Phil Race.

	

	
	
	(c) Training for Graduate Teaching Assistants
	

	
	
	After concerns were flagged at a previous Learning and Teaching Committee a revised programme went to the Graduate Sub Committee for approval, which was received well.  The new structure, which will be implemented in September, will focus on an induction day and a programme of supporting workshops staggered throughout the first year of teaching.
It was noted that there is some overlap between the CHEP programme and GTA.
	

	
	
	(d)  Academic Decision Making Structure
	

	
	
	The Chair reported that he had missed a couple of the Academic Decision Making Structure meetings but will feed the necessary information from the Learning and Teaching Committee to this group. 

	

	3
	Preliminary report from the PDP Working Group 
	

	
	Received

Noted


	Paper LTC/06/05 
The PDP Working Group report was received well by the Learning and Teaching Committee.  It was agreed that the next stage was to feedback the recommendations from the Learning and Teaching Committee to the Chair of the PDP working group.   The aim for 2006/07 will be to embed skills within the following faculties that the Committee had identified. 
(Sociology, Law, HHS, ESE Biological Sciences and Language and Linguistics).

Action

Jo Jones to update Jackie Masterson on the recommendations


	

	4
	Report from the Working Group Academic Support and Guidance
	

	
	Received 

Noted


	Paper LTC/06/06
The Chair reported that all the recommendations within this revised paper have now been approved by Senate.

In order to implement the recommendations, the Working Group on Academic Support and Guidance have come up with the idea of a thematic review, which will involve drawing up a profile of each department in relation to the recommendations, seeing what needs to be improved or changed, and working collaboratively with each department to do so. Produced by Richard Yates and Jo Jones the Chair requested that this should be emailed round to the Learning and Teaching Committee members for comments.  
The Thematic Review Specification paper and Report should also be submitted to the Academic Standards Committee in May.
Action:  Richard Yates to submit the Working Group Academic Support and Guidance Report and Thematic Review Specification paper to ASC in May.  Richard Yates to circulate the Thematic Review Specification paper to the Learning and Teaching Committee members for comments.


	

	5
	Future of the Teaching Quality Enhancement Fund
	

	
	
	It was noted that an action plan was to be submitted by Jo Jones by the end of June to HEFCE as the Teaching Quality Enhancement (TQEF) fund runs out in July 2006.  The action plan with include the Learning and Teaching activities over the next 2-3 years and cover the following areas:
Widening Participation
Student Volunteering

Research Led Teaching

Action:  

Andy Downton to meet with Jo Jones to talk about Research Led Teaching
Andy Downton to submit a paper to Budget Sub Committee 
	

	6
	Higher Education Academy

	
	
	(a) Accreditation Application Postgraduate Certificate in Higher Education Practice (CHEP)
The Postgraduate Certificate in Higher Education Practice had been accredited by the Higher Education Academy.  Successful completion of the  programme would enable participants to register as practitioners with the Academy.
The accreditation of the Professional Development Framework was an ongoing process as part of a national CPD pilot initiative and would continue in the next academic year.
(b) Report form the Network of Deputy and Pro-Vice-Chancellors and Vice Principals

The Chair reported back to the Committee how he found the two day retreat organised by the Higher Education Academy to be very useful and informative.  
The sessions the Chair attended were Research Led Teaching, Bob Burgess, Student Experience and eLearning.  The Chair is happy to forward any documentation on these areas to Committee members for more information.


	

	8
	Any Other Business
	

	
	
	
	


Dr Jo Jones,
Head of the Learning and Teaching Unit

